
 

 

 
 
 

August 2016 

Statement of Compliance 
Restriction of Hazardous Substances 

In Accordance with RoHS Directive 2011/65/EU (RoHS2) 
 

The directive 2011/65/EU restricts the use of certain hazardous substances in electric and electronic 
equipment. Whilst this does not legally apply to the manufacture of pressure regulators and the 
components thereof, Pressure Tech Ltd recognises the relevance of component compliance to its 
customers. 
 
Pressure Tech Ltd confirms that all materials of construction used in the manufacture of pressure 
regulators, including all electrical and electronic equipment used in the range of electrically heated 
pressure regulators, have been assessed and found to be in compliance with directive 2011/65/EU 
8th June 2011.   
 
Pressure Tech Ltd can confirm that the products supplied do not contain the substances mentioned 
in Annex II (referred to in Article 4 Paragraph 1) of this directive and listed below in levels greater 
than those specified. 
 
Restricted substances referred to in Article 4(1) and maximum concentration values tolerated by 
weight in homogeneous materials: 
 

Lead (0.1%)  
Mercury (0.1%)  
Cadmium (0.01%)  
Hexavalent Chromium (0.1%)  
Polybrominated Biphenyl (PBB) (0.1%)  
Polybrominated diphenyl ethers (PBDE) (0.1%) 

 
Pressure Tech Ltd will continue to work closely with its suppliers to ensure that any changes in 
legislation are monitored to ensure continued compliance. 

 
 
Signed:  
 
Keith O’Pray 
Quality Manager 


